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St. Louis, MO - December 21, 2018

AG Industries is pleased to announce the opening of a new state-of-the-art medical manufacturing facility located in 
Tijuana, Mexico that will service the growing demand for the design and development of new products and technologies to 
its global customers. Located in one of the largest medical device manufacturing clusters in North America, the new AG 
Industries Tijuana location encompasses more than 85,000 sq. ft. of manufacturing and warehousing capabilities, with an 
ISO 8 class 100,000 cleanroom planned for 2020.

AG Industries Tijuana is FDA-registered and is certified for 21CFR820, ISO13485:2016, CMDCAS, and MDSAP for 
medical molding and assembly.  

Beginning January 31, 2019 AG Industries will manufacture and ship all products from its new manufacturing location in 
Tijuana, Mexico, ceasing manufacturing operations at its current location in St. Louis.  

Beginning February 28, 2019 AG Industries will open new global commercial operations offices in Creve Coeur, MO that 
will serve as its headquarters for Customer Service, Sales, Engineering, Finance and Purchasing. Commercial operations 
will continue at its current location in St. Louis through February.  

AG Industries remains committed to meeting customer service and quality requirements throughout the transition process 
with no disruption to our customers.  

We are truly excited about this exciting change at AG Industries to better serve our customers. 

Sincerely, 

AG Industries, Filtration Group 
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